City Manager's Weekly Update October 7, 2021



In Danny Duke's Memory: A Remembrance was held today in Danny Duke's memory. Danny was a Systems Analyst in I.T., and remembered today for his many contributions and technical support he provided to all the city departments over the last two years.

Danny loved Cookies but he loved Animals even more and would not waste a visit at the Animal Shelter without stopping by the kennels to hang out with his favorite cat or pet a lonesome dog.

Danny's family presented the Lodi Police Department with a \$5,000 check in Danny's name for the Lodi Animal Shelter raised from funds through GoFundMe. It was evident by the support and attendance of City staff that Danny's presence, voice and kindness will never be forgotten. Pictured below is the Information Technology Division and the Duke Family.







#Pink October: The pink patrol car is supporting pink October and the vehicle wrap was donated and installed by JP Signs and Graphics out of Stockton. The Patrol will return to black and white at the end of October.

###